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Notice of Deletion of Site From Registry 

Site Name and # : Tifft Farm Nature Preserve; #915072 

Site Address: 1200 Fuhrmann Boulevard, Buffalo, Erie County 

On January 25, 2012, the New York State Department of Environmental Conservation (NYSDEC) deleted the identified site from 
the New York State Registry of Inactive Hazardous Waste Disposal Sites (the Registry). The 60-day notification period and 
inclusive 30-day public comment period have ended. These requirements were established for the proposed deletion of sites 
from the Reg is try. 

If you have questions about the deletion of the site, please contact the NYSDEC project manager, Mr. Jaspal Walia, NYS 
Department of Environmental Conservation, 270 Michigan Ave., Buffalo, NY 14203; 716-851-7220; jswalia@gw.dec.state.ny.us 

Please do not respond to this email. Replies go to an untended mailbox. To protect your privacy, contaminated sites email 
notices are sent out as a be (blind copy). That means no one can see your email address. If you wish to be removed from this 
contaminated sites email list, go to: http://www.dec.ny.gov/chemical/61092.html and cl ick on the correct county link, where 
there is an option to unsubscribe. 
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